
Minutes  CDSSL Meeting     --     January 15, 2019 

In attendance: 

Tom Shields,  Don Fitzpatrick,   John Healey, Daniel Welch,  Chris Hansen,  Richard Lynch,  John Delano,    
Dan Kittay,  Steve Snyder,   Gary Withey, Bill Schmick, George Smith, George Batcher, Mark Galeo, Mike 
Sansone, Gerald Bryan,  Don Dupay, Wayne Williams, Bob Picarillo, Randy Rivera, Pete Miceio, Bob 
Kibbey, Jeff Lewis. 

The Minutes from the previous meeting were discussed and approved. 

Financial report  was given by Steve Snyder.  The Cahill invoice for $ 540 was cleared up by Steve and it 
was for the purchase of Balls not just scorebooks. 

A motion was made to accept the financial report and approved.  

AED discussion      Tom told the group that the Town of Clifton Park will be furnishing an AED for the 
fields and we discussed the purchase of a second unit, to be determined after we see where the Town 
has installed the unit they provide in the spring.   

Falzo and 20 Games  There was a discussion concerning the possibility of Falzo changing their season to 
20 games with no play offs.   More discussion will take place after discussing the option with other 
players.  The cost to move to 20 games will increase to approximately 200 dollars. 

Lozano sponsors   A check was presented to Steve Snyder from New Country Toyota that was owed for 
the 2018 season.  We have a verbal from Snyder’s that they will sponsor and pay for the 2019 season.  
We do have a couple of other possible sponsors if need.  They will be chosen on a first come first served 
basis. 

 Jerseys   three teams  will need new uniforms for 2019.  We are presently working on options and 
pricing with some new vendors for both uniforms and hats. 

Website  we will be changing vendors for the league website in 2019, using Dan Kittay’s company.  The 
site will be revised and a committee of Chris Hansen and Bob Kibbey will work on what items will be 
removed from the new site as it may be outdated or unnecessary.  

Team Photos  Don Fizpatrick has volunteered to take the team photos for 2019 and forward them to 
Dan to put on the league website. 

Entertainment committee  –  Bob Kibbey and Dan Kittay will be coordinating the  BBQ and Banquet 
again in 2019.     

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm. 

 


